
PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN OF LYNDEBOROUGH 

 
The Lyndeborough Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on  

Thursday, November 16, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. at Citizens’ Hall 
for Proposed Zoning Amendments for the  

2024 Town Meeting 
 
 

Amendment 1 Amend the town’s Floodplain Management Ordinance to 
incorporate changes recommended by the New Hampshire Office 
of Planning and Development.  

 
 

 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend and provide comments.  A draft will be 
available for review at Citizens’ Hall, 9 Citizens’ Hall Road. The meeting will follow current 
COVID-19 guidance and restrictions in effect at the time.   
 
The Lyndeborough Planning Board 


